
26th February 2020 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in the Junior School 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Junior Spring Concert – Wednesday 18th March 2020 
 

You are warmly invited to the Junior Spring Concert on Wednesday 18th March at 7.00pm in the Senior Hall.  There 
will be a selection of musical and dramatic performances, both individual and group.  Junior Choir will be singing 
one of the songs they have been working on, so all will need to attend.  
 
If your child would like to take part, please ask them to speak to Miss Purchase, Mrs Taylor (Speech and Drama) 
or their instrumental teacher. In preparation for this event, children who are interested will have the opportunity to 
perform their chosen pieces during Music lessons in the week commencing Monday 2nd March and will therefore 
need to be equipped with instruments, music or scripts. 
 
On the night, pupils will need to bring any instruments and sheet music that they require. Pupils are not required 
to wear school uniform. They are however expected to be smart and dressed appropriately for the event. I look 
forward to seeing you there.  
 

Miss M Purchase 

 

 

Music Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________   Class:_____________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Junior Spring Concert on Wednesday 18th March at 7.00pm in 

the Senior Hall. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this activity will be managed 

to minimise the risks involved.  

 

Please tick one option below: 

 

I will be attending the concert with my child.        

 

I will make arrangements to drop off and pick up my child at 7.00pm and 8.30pm respectively.  

 

Signed:  Date:  

 

Please return to Miss Purchase by Friday 6th March 2020 


